## **Headteacher's Award**



Congratulations to the pupils above who received the Headteacher's Award this week.

# **Punctuality & Attendance**

Well done to Year 1 for their attendance this week (97.78%) which was well above the 96% expected for all children!





The best class at arriving to school on time this week was **Year 4 (100%)** so 'Punctuality' Owl, Ollie, will be in their classroom next week.

#### **School uniform**

Could you please ensure that your child wears the appropriate school colours as listed below:

- Navy blue sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan with school logo
- White shirt or polo shirt
- Dark grey or navy blue trousers (long or short), skirt or pinafore dress
- Blue and white gingham check dress
- Navy blue or black hijabs (plain and without patterns)
- Black school shoes

# Vauxhall Primary School Newsletter 21st September 2018

Follow us on twitter: @Vauxhallprimary



Vauxhall Primary School, Vauxhall Street SE11 5LG 020 7735 4535

office@vauxhallprimary.org.uk

### **Article 3**

All adults should do what is best for you. When adults make decisions, they should think about how their decisions will affect children.

#### **Jewellery**

In the interest of Health and Safety, please be reminded that children wear jewellery (other than small stud earrings) should not be worn to school.

#### **Mobile phones**

Pupils who go home alone (Year 3-6) should hand their mobile phones to staff in the school office for safekeeping as soon as they arrive at school.

Thank you for your continued support.

# <u>Year 6 Parents – Secondary Transfer</u> <u>Deadline is 31<sup>st</sup> October 2018</u>

Dear Parents of Year 6 pupils.

The Secondary School booklets are available from the school office.

Please collect a copy at your earliest convenience.

Should you require any support with the online application please come to a <u>Secondary Transfer</u> <u>workshop</u> led by Ms Gittens on

Monday 24<sup>th</sup> September at 3:30pm.

#### **Chinese visitors**

A group of Chinese educators paid a visit to learn about all of the wonderful teaching and learning that goes on in Vauxhall School. They enjoyed their visit and left us with some lovely gifts to put on display.

